From: To:

clerk@hamilton.ca; Stevenson, Kirsten
#8CantWait Use of Force policies

Subject:

Friday, June 5, 2020 2:11:50 PM

Dear Ms. Stevenson and the Hamilton City Clerk,

Emailing you was on recommendation by the Office of the Mayor. I am writing to ask you to implement the #8CantWait Use of Force policies. I'm unsure of the current policies and whether they are already in existence in our city, but in case they are not, I wanted to email to check. Emailing you was on recommendation by the Office of the Mayor.

I live in Waterdown, ON, and I care deeply about making our community safer. These policies are simple, common-sense, and data driven.

I am asking you to enact EACH policy found on <u>8CANTWAIT.ORG</u>.

Data proves that if you implement these policies, in addition to the other policies already in place in the Hamilton area, we can decrease police violence in our community by 72%. All of these policies can be implemented with your power immediately and I'm asking you not to hesitate to make our city safer.

Thank you, Jackie